BELSIZE RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

COMMENT ON PLANNING APPLICATION IN BELSIZE PARK



DATE:  12 January 2016
re: 35 Glenmore Road
FAO: Planning officer Kristina Smith ref 2015/6326/P
Dear Kristina
Hope that you can include comments on this application from the BRA as you consider this application.

The proposal asks for approval to: “Installation of a second floor rear dormer with associated alterations to the front and rear elevations.”
We do want to support the comments made by a Belsize Residents’ Association member, Alan Selwyn. One area of planning permission that the membership is often concerned about with dormers is that these should be in keeping with other similar constructions in the roofline. Mr Selwyn presents evidence that suggests this application would differ significantly from neighbouring earlier changes, while not objecting to the proposal in principle.
We would ask the you refuse perimission (but perhaps, by indicating the reasoning, give sufficient information to enable permission to be granted should changes be made).
Belsize Residents Association

info@belsize.org.uk

